
 

                                                                                                                                                        
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Tuesday 11th June 2024 
 
Half term enquiry question:’Who helps to keep us safe?’ 
Welcome back to another new and exciting half term! 
The Shining Stars will be writing a recount of their Spring Bank holiday, applying all of 
their phonic and tricky word knowledge as well as capital letters and full stops. The 
children will also be brainstorming their new enquiry question and demonstrating their 
prior knowledge, before thinking about how families help to keep us safe. The children 
will be exploring the diverse nature of families through discussions and fiction books. 
In maths the children will be exploring halving and sharing in practical problem-solving 
contexts, representing their learning in different ways. Eileen Browne continues to be 
the termly authoress focus. In P.E the children will be focusing upon games skills; 
pushing objects and throwing/catching. As usual the children will be choosing their 
learning and playing in the provision, collaborating and extending their vocabulary and 
ideas. 
Book Swap box 
Please help your child to choose a book from home that he/she would like to share and 
talk about with friends in class. It will remain in the classroom reading arch box for 
class friends to look at and will be sent home after a few weeks. Please ensure that 
your child’s name is written in their book. Thank you. 
An important message from the school office 
We have received numerous complaints from FS1 and FS2 parents 
regarding inconsiderate parking on New Road, particularly parking on double yellow 
lines. This causes a major traffic problem when traffic is parked on both sides of the 
road and would ultimately stop any emergency services getting through. Please help us 
to avoid an accident by parking respectfully and safely. Thank you. 
Reception class starting time in a morning 
Just a little reminder that Reception classroom doors open at 8.45am so that the 
children are ready for whole class registration at 8.50am. Thank you. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come to speak with 
myself or any member of the EYFS team. 
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator). 
 
 


